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Lane Closure – Highway 19A West at Dogwood Street – October 31 
 
Residents are advised of a planned lane closure on Highway 19A West at Dogwood Street to facilitate the 
installation of watermain work on Thursday, October 31 from 7 am and 5 pm. 
 
Windley Contracting Ltd, the contractor for the Dogwood Apartments at 250 Dogwood, will be working at the 
intersection of Highway 19A West and Dogwood Street which will necessitate the closing of the northbound 
Highway 19A travel lane at the intersection. Access to and from Dogwood Street may also be restricted. Local 
access to Dogwood Street is available from the signalized intersection at Bay Avenue which is west of the work 
zone. Two-way traffic will be maintained on Highway 19A.  
 
Traffic control personnel will be present to assist pedestrians and cyclists through the work zone. Drivers are 
advised to use caution and obey the instructions of traffic control personnel at all times. The work will be 
completed as safely and efficiently as possible. The City appreciates patience during the traffic interruption. For 
more information, please contact the engineering department at engineering@parksville.ca.  
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